
TOWN OF HEBRON 

SUPERVISORS OF THE CHECKLIST MEETING MINUTES 

Thursday  -  March 12, 2015  -  10:30 Hours 

 The three Supervisor’s met today at 10:30 a.m. on the second floor of the Selectmen`s Office 
Bldg. to review the election statistics, affirm that our six new election day voter registrants had been 
properly placed on the checklist and submit reports to the state from Tuesday, March 10th Town 
Elections. 

 There were 211 votes cast on Town Meeting Day (twenty-nine (29) of them being by absentee 
ballot).  

  There are currently 427 registered voters in Hebron.  They are divided as follows: 

    REPUBLICANS   -   176,                 UNDECLARED -   207,                DEMOCRATS  -  44 

A copy of the up-to-date checklist is posted outside the Town Clerk’s Office in the glass case. 

We discussed at length the process we used for casting ballots during Town Meeting because 
we felt the way it was done this year was confusing and congested.  It was decided that at our next 
Town Meeting we will split our tables to different locations so it would be evident to the voters which 
direction their respective table is located, and that each line will have the room to flow freely in both 
directions.  Our intent is to speed up the ballot process for voters during Town Meeting.  

Looking forward to next year we discussed making a concerted effort to update the checklist 
prior to our next elections. Our next meeting for this purpose will be April 7, 2015 at 9:30 a.m. upstairs 
in the Selectmen’s Office.  We are requesting your help!  If you have a family member or friend that you 
know or think has moved from Hebron, is residing in another state or has passed away, please give a 
call, drop a note or stop by the Town Clerks Office during office hours and ask Tracy to add that name to 
the list of Checklist persons the Supervisors will try to contact to verify their status.  Thanking you in 
advance for your assistance with this endeavor.   

 These are true and accurate minutes of the meeting of the Supervisors of the Checklist.  The 
meeting adjourned at 1200 hrs.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 Audrey Johnson, Supervisor 

 

 


